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March 28, 1977 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
1111 SW 16th Avenue, Apt. 156 
Gainesville, Florida 32601 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of March 23. 

The Russell Library is open for research. We do have a small amount 

of material relating to the Warren Commission, but what we have is really 

peripheral and I doubt that it would be of much interest to you. We are 

expecting to receive within the not too distant future some additional 

material, and I hope that it will be of the type which would be of greater 

value to researchers. I will be glad to keep your letter on file and notify 

you when the additional material has been received and processed for use. 

Because of our very limited staff, I regret that we cannot undertake 

to furnish copies of records to researchers by mail. We have an in-house 

guide to the collection, but we do not yet have one for distribution. I 

am enclosing one of our brochures, which I hope will be of interest to you. 

I am sorry that I cannot be of more help to you at this time. 

Sincerely yours, 

/e-7-'44-  

Max M. Gilstra7 
Librarian 
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